
 

 

 

 

 

BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS 
 

POST OFFICE BOX 3300       DANVILLE, VIRGINIA    (434) 799-5261 

 

 

Date:  May 20, 2010 

 

Memo to:   BZA members 

  Joe King, City Manager 

  Clarke Whitfield, City Attorney 

  Christy Taylor, Secretary to BZA 

  Renee Blair, Associate Planner 

  

Memo from:  Kenneth C. Gillie Jr., Director of Planning Division/Zoning Administrator 

 

RE:  June 17, 2010 meeting 

 

               

 

Due to a lack of a quorum, the May 20, 2010 meeting could not be held.  The items from this 

agenda have been rescheduled for Thursday, June 17, 2010 at 10:00 a.m.  Please contact Christy 

Taylor or myself at 799-5261 if you CANNOT attend this meeting. 

 

Attached is a tentative agenda for the June meeting. 


